
Retirement Plan Limits for the Tax Year 2019 

On November 1, 2018, the Internal Revenue Service announced cost of living adjustments 

affecting dollar limitations for pension plans and other retirement-related items for the tax 

year of 2019. Here are the highlights:  

http://www.401khelpcenter.com/2019_401k_plan_limits.html

